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I would like to express my distaste to this bill which would exacerbate an already bad situation in
 this state;  where the unborn have the smallest claim to protection.   Where the most vulnerable
 people in society are regarded as expendable,  our society has reached the very bottom rung of life.
      Carol O'Connell.  
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